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Javier Solana, EU High Representative for the Common Foreign and Security Policy (CFSP), made 

the following comments on the Iranian nuclear dossier following consultations between 

representatives of the E3 + 3 countries (France, Germany, UK, China, Russia, US). 

 

"I have received the Iranian paper and am studying it. We are all committed to meaningful 

negotiations with Iran to resolve the International Community's concerns about their nuclear 

programme. This is in the context of considerable efforts made over a long time by the 3+3 and the 

framework of their two track policy. 

 

We are in contact with Dr Jalili's office to arrange a meeting at the earliest possible opportunity". 
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